Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners
District #1
P.O. Box 267
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533

MINUTES
February 17%, 2025

The regular meeting of the Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners was held
on Monday February 17", 2025. In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act,
Chairman Brady announced that the notice of his meeting was contained in the annual
meeting schedule furnished to The Trenton Times, and The Trentonian. Posted on the
Municipal bulletin board and filed with the municipal clerk.

The Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 pm

PRESENT: Robert Brady, John Gaskill, Bill Pippen, and Kenneth Hagen

ALSO PRESENT: Suzy Heller
MINUTES: A motion was made by Ken Hagen and seconded by Bill
Pippen to approve minutes. Motion was passed with the following roll call:
Brady-yes, Hagen-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes
TREASURERS’ REPORT: Motion was made by Ken Hagen and
seconded by Bill Pippen to approve treasurers’ report.
Motion was passed with the following roll call: Brady-yes, Hagen-yes,
Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes
CORRESPONDENCE: none
OLD BUSINESS: The following were discussed:
e Forestry Grant- no updates at this time
CHIEF REPORT: The following report was given by Chief Rick Byrne:
o The next fire apparatus purchased should be rescue/engine- would
most likely have to go out to vote, would want to put on November
ballot to avoid additional election costs to the tax payors. Would keep
3911 as it is still in good condition at this time.
e 12 applications received for the captain position

EMS REPORT: The following report was presented by EMS Captain Jodi
Byrne: nothing at this time

LEA REPORT: The following report was presented by Mitch Remig:



e Spoke with the township discussing ways to generate revenue, will do
some more research and report

ADJOURNMENT: A motion was made by Bill Pippen and seconded by
Ken Hagen to adjourn meeting. Motion was passed with the following roll
call: Brady-yes, Hagan-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes

Respectfully Submitted;

Barbara Brady
Secretary



